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TRACK AND FIELD DAYS 

  

 

 
Our students joined Whitney Public School for an 

In-School Track & Field Day on Friday, May 

15th.  We are very proud of all the students as 

they encouraged each other as they strived to do 

their best.  Thank you Whitney Public School for 

organizing a great activity day. 

Our students had an amazing day at the Our 

Lady of Mercy and St. Martin of Tours 

Track & Field Meet at York River Public 

School on Tuesday, May 29th.  All students 

showed great sportsmanship and competed 

extremely well.  The final results will be 

published in our next newsletter.   

Congratulations to all our students who 

competed in this event! 



 

SCIENCE TRIVIA CONTEST 

FEWL would like you to know that our 
science trivia contest started today.  

Trivia sheets are 50 cents each and  
students can fill out as many sheets as 
they like. Sheets will be sold at lunch.  

No devices are allowed but they can get 
help from friends. Questions are appropri-
ate for each grade division as are the priz-
es. The student with the most correct  
answers will receive a prize. 

Special thanks to Christopher Nicholas 
who donated the prize for the junior  
level.  

Winners will be announced on June 15th.  

PRINTMAKING IN ART CLASS 

Miss Raisanen’s class is really enjoying their 
unit on printmaking in Art class.  They’ve 
worked hard to create some beautiful prints 
and we would like to share them with all of 
you!  Our next project will be making greet-
ing cards, which we will sell at our car wash 
on June 16th.  The cards will be $1 each, and 
all proceeds will be donated to the Communi-
ty Garden.  Please come out and see the 
beautiful prints your children are creating! 

 

-Mrs. Armstrong 



  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

WONDERS OF WETLANDS CLASS TRIP  

A reminder that Miss Raisanen’s class will be attending the Won-

ders of Wetlands Field Day on WEDNESDAY, JUNE 6th at Joy 

Bible Camp. 

McRAE LUMBER MILL TOUR 

Miss Raisanen’s class from St. Martin’s and Mr. Chappelle’s 

class from Whitney Public School will be visiting McRae Lum-

ber Mill for a tour of the facility on MONDAY, JUNE 11th. 

T-BALL TOURNAMENT 

Miss Raisanen’s SK-3 students will be attending the T-Ball  

Tournament being held in Palmer Rapids on FRIDAY, JUNE 

15th along with Whitney Public School.  Fur ther  details to 

follow. 

A reminder that our End-of-Year School Trip 

to Ottawa is this MONDAY, JUNE 4th.  We 

will be leaving the school promptly at 9:00 

a.m. and will return at 9:00 p.m.  Please be 

sure to make arrangements to have your child 

picked up at that time. 

A HUGE THANK YOU to CHARBONNEAUS FRESH-

MART who are generously donating $10.00 cash to 

each of our students to be used towards the  

purchase of their dinner when we stop in Arnprior on 

the way home AND to OUR SCHOOL COUNCIL for 

their generous donation  of $600.00 towards the cost of 

busing and Museum tickets. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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END-OF-YEAR SCHOOL TRIP TO OTTAWA 



JUMP ROPE FOR HEART-CHANGE OF DATE 

We will be holding our Jump Rope for Heart Event on   

THURSDAY, JUNE 14th.  Please be sure to have your pledge 

forms in by that date. 

Thank you for your support of this  

Charity Fundraiser. 

PARENT/COMMUNITY SPONSORED BBQ 

On TUESDAY, JUNE 26th Parents and Members of 

the Whitney Community are providing a FREE 

BBQ lunch for all students and staff from St. Martin 

of Tours and Whitney Public School.  The event will 

be held at the Lester Smith Building.  

A Huge Thank you to the sponsors of this event 

from the Students and Staff! 

 

END-OF-YEAR FAMILY BBQ & FUN NIGHT 

On MONDAY, JUNE 18th the SCHOOL COUN-

CIL is hosting a FREE BBQ & Fun Night for  all 

our parents and students.  There will be Hot Dogs 

and Hamburgers and fun games and activities for the 

whole family 

Hope you all can join us! 

STUDENT SACRAMENTS 

FIRST RECONCILIATION is being celebrated 

on WEDNESDAY, JUNE 13th at 10:00 a.m. and 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION will be celebrated 

during Mass at the Church on SUNDAY, JUNE 

17th. 

Also, we are looking ahead to the next school 

year and would like to know if any students 

would be interested in being an Altar Server 

for our school Masses next year.  If your child 

is interested, please contact the school. 

UPCOMING EVENTS CONT’D 
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